
Kathleen T Call PhD <callx001@umn.edu>  

Fri 4/27/2018 11:33 AM  

To: MBX OMB OIRA Submission <MBX.OMB.OIRA.Submission@OMB.eop.gov>;  

Dear Sheleen Dumas 

 

I write to voice appreciation for the addition of premium and subsidy  

questions to the ACS.  The addition of these questions will help policy  

analysts as they attempt to distinguish those who purchase private  

insurance through the state or federal marketplaces with a subsidy.  

Although analysts will not be able to distinguish those with  

unsubsidized marketplance plans - but this is a good start. 

 

Thanks for responding to this need for more refined health insurance  

type data. 

 

Kathleen Call 

 

University of Minnesota, SHADAC 

 


